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Agreement with South Branch of Vietnam Information 

Security Association VNISA 

 

On May 28th, DTU signed a partnership agreement with the South Branch of the Vietnam Information 

Security Association (VNISA). Dr. Vo Thanh Hai, DTU Vice Provost; Mr Ngo Vi Dong, Chairperson of 

the South Branch of VNISA; and lecturers of the DTU Faculty of Information Technology attended. 

 

  

The signing  

  

Under the agreement, DTU and the South Branch of VNISA will collaborate to organize events 

(seminars, workshops, assessment) focused on Information Security.   
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Representatives of DTU and the South Branch of VNISA pose for a picture 

 

Dr. Vo Thanh Hai said: “Since its establishment, DTU has determined Information Technology to be a 

key major. Over the past 23 years of development, IT has held an important role in the education at DTU. 

However, it can’t be denied that the number of highly-qualified graduates in IT has not met the 

increasing demand of the labor market. We hope to receive more updated information and knowledge and 

there will be a lot of research and seminars in the field of Information Security in the coming time.” 

 

Mr. Ngo Vi Dong highly appraised the significant achievements DTU has recently gained in Information 

Security in particular and in IT in general. He said: “In recent years, DTU has provided the labor market 

with highly-qualified IT graduates and reaped remarkable achievements in national and international 

competitions. We expect the partnership between DTU and the South Branch of VNISA will bring success 

and contribute to the developing IT field”. 

 

(Media Center) 

 

 


